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For Immediate Release

News Release
Rec Complex Update June 1st, 2018

Edson, Alberta, June 1%, 2018 — The Town of Edson has received word from Alberta Public Health that
public access has been granted at the Edson and District Recreation Complex.

Public Health has cleared access to all areas, except for two locker rooms. Plans are being made on how to
proceed with removing items from those areas as well.

If the public wishes to enter the building to remove personal items from the cleared areas, access
arrangements can be made at Repsol Place.

While no new bookings are being accepted at this time, Parkland School has been made aware that
graduation can be held at the facility again this year.

The Town of Edson is currently in discussion with Yellowhead County regarding the potential fall demolition
of the building to allow the Edson Golf Club to construct a suitable clubhouse on that land.
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